
 
 

 

 

PLANNING SUB-COMMITTEE 
Thursday 9th March 2017 

 
- ADDENDUM TO AGENDA - 

 
 

Item 6.3 - 13 Tindale Close 
 
Under Section 6 - Local Representation the report erroneously states that only one 
letter of objection has been received. There are in fact two letters of objection 
received. However the second letter raises issues in regard to the adjoining trees and 
the proposals impact on these preserved under the area action order. These issues 
have been addressed in the report and no further justification is required.  
Nevertheless the report should be amended to read as follows:  
No of individual responses: 2      Objecting: 2        Support: 0  
 

 
 


